
 

 
Dear Students, Dear Colleagues, 
in a week, on September 14, the lessons of the new academic year will begin and with 
them, after long months of waiting, the teaching activity in presence will start again. 
 
The monitoring unit is working on several aspects to resume university life on the 
campuses of Politecnico in complete safety, adopting all the necessary arrangements and 
in line with the instructions of the competent authorities. 
 
As announced, in these days we are completing the preparation of the classrooms, which 
will be equipped with new digital technologies for streaming, as well as devices for the 
sanitization of surfaces and of the hands. A new and articulated signposting will guide us 
in the internal routes to ensure orderly movements within the campuses. 
 
This week Professors can follow online the training sessions on the equipment and have 
the opportunity to physically test the setting in the new classrooms. In this regard, I would 
like to remind you that every Professor will have to pick up a microphone to use during the 
lessons daily at the reception. All microphones will be properly sanitized after each use. 
The timetable of the lessons has already been defined, we are working to optimize the last 
details, which will be communicated to the students shortly. 
In the next few days we will continue to keep you updated on the activities for the restart. 
 
For reports on the management and organization of activities please write to the following 
address: monitoraggio@polimi.it  
  
Best regards 
Ferruccio Resta 
Rector of Politecnico di Milano 


